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May 15, 2009 
 
 
NYS Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223-1350 
 
 
Dear NYS Department of Public Service, 
 
After speaking with a representative from the NYS Department of Public Service the 
Chaffee Water Works Co. Inc. is requesting a postponement of our request for a water 
rate increase until September 2009.  Due to the amount of information requested in the 
letter dated 1/14/09, we will have the information completed and sent back to you for 
your next meeting date in September 2009. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the number listed above. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
The Chaffee Water Works Co. Inc. 
 
 
 
Rodney Franz 
President 
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